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Gavin Newsom 
California Environmental Protection Agency California Governor 

Yana Garcia 
Secretary for Environmental Protection 

Department of Rachel Machi Wagoner 
Resources Recycling and Recovery CalRecycle Director 

January 24, 2023 

Kim Haas, Chair, EAC 
202 Mira Loma Dr 
Oroville, CA 95965 

Subject: Enforcement Advisory Council Resolution 2022-04 Selection of Greg Reyes as 
Recipient of the 2021 Ralph Hunter Memorial Award 

Dear Ms. Haas, 

CalRecycle joins the Enforcement Advisory Council in congratulating Greg Reyes as the 
recipient of the 2021 Ralph Hunter Memorial Award. 

Greg is a worthy recipient of this award, as evidenced by his many achievements and 
contributions to protecting the environment and public health. His commitment to 
environmental health has been demonstrated by his dedication to and involvement in 
multiple solid waste projects. In addition, Greg has shared his knowledge with Local 
Enforcement Agencies and other stakeholders as a speaker at multiple trainings, 
including the LEA/CalRecycle Technical Training Series. 

Sincerely, 

Mark de Bie, Deputy Director 
CalRecycle Waste Permitting, Compliance, & Mitigation Division 

cc: EAC Members 
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